
STATED COMMUNICATIONS 
SECOND AND FOURTH MONDAYS 

DINNER AT 6:30 PM MEETING AT 7:30 PM 
1110 ASHLAR AVENUE (BEHIND SUNTRUST BANK) 

(239) 369-1953 

MAILING ADDRESS 
P.O. BOX 394 

LEHIGH ACRES, FL. 33970-0394 

PAST MASTERS 
ROBERT BERNSTEIN   1962         DOUGLAS WRIGHT 1993 
WALTER RIDGE   1963         HOWARD SPOERKE 1994 
GRADY RYMER   1964         HARRY HOPKINS  1995 
THOMAS BOSWELL   1965         CLIFF AYERS  1996 
LEON HURADO   1966         KENNETH LAVINE  1997 
WILLIAM BEEMAN   1967         JEROME MASSEE  1998 
FRANK LYONS    1968         WILLIAM HORSELING 1999 
THOMAS BOSWELL   1969         CHARLES MARTIN  2000 
CHARLES GOEHLE JR.   1970         KENNETH LAVINE  2001 
THOMAS BOSWELL   1971         HELMUT REIMER  2002 
CHARLES GOEHLE JR.   1972         JAMES ROSE  2003 
PAUL MELOY    1973         CARL PETERSON  2004 
PAUL MELOY    1974         JONATHAN HAMMETT 2005 
JAMES FOSTER    1975         RALPH MCDONALD 2006 
ROY C. ROBERTS   1976         MICHAEL CROUCHELLI 2007 
WILBER FRENCH   1977         GUY WALTMAN  2008 
PAUL WILLIAMSON   1978         JOHN CARTER  2009 
JAMES BURGETT   1979         JASON HOLLINGER 2010 
RONALD TEMPLIN   1980         WILLIAM HORACIO JR. 2011 
JOHN BEDNAR    1981         PAUL GOEHLE  2012 
ERNEST SAMUELSON   1982 
HOWARD SPOERKE   1983 
WALTER REESE   1984 
ROBERT CAMPBELL   1985 
PAUL GOEHLE    1986 
WALLACE BATEMAN   1987 
LEWIS FISH    1988 
TED BLOCK    1989 
ROBERT HOEPPNER   1990 
ALBERT SAMUELSON   1991 
ANDREW STANFORTH   1992 

TRESTLE  BOARD 
LEHIGH ACRES LODGE 344 F&AM 

OFFICERS 

WORSHIPFUL MASTER  PAUL GOEHLE     239-633-8249 

SENIOR WARDEN  RICHARD CURETON    239-841-1911 

JUNIOR WARDEN  DANIEL AKARD    239-707-4451 

TREASURER   ARTHUR POKORNY    239-303-2374 

SECRETARY   GERALD POKORNY    239-303-2374 

SENIOR DEACON  ROBERT LIPPEK    239-600-9084 

JUNIOR DEACON  KEVIN GOURLEY    239-849-1534    

MARSHAL   MICHAEL CROUCHELLI  239-368-2047 

SENIOR STEWARD  NORMAN CASTER    317-440-1104 

JUNIOR STEWARD  RICHARD MANNING    239-273-4119 

CHAPLAIN   CHARLES MARTIN    239-369-6478 

TYLER    JAMES BOLLA     239-368-8065 



LODGE MEETINGS 

DECEMBER 2013 

DECEMBER 2ND  OFFICERS MEETING AND 

    LODGE PRACTICE 7:00PM 

 

DECEMBER 9TH   STATED COMMUNICATION 

    ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR 2014 

    DINNER 6:30 PM MEETING 7:30 PM 

 

DECEMBER 16TH  POSSSIBLE EA DEGREE 

    DINNER 6:00 PM MEETING 7:00 PM 

 

DECEMBER 23RD  MEETING CANCELLED 

 

DECEMBER 25TH  MERRY CHRISTMAS 

 

DECEMBER 30TH            NEW OFFICERS PRACTICE 

    7:00 PM 

 

EVERY FRIDAY &  GARAGE SALE IN PARKING LOT 

SATURDAY   9:00 AM TILL 2:00 PM 

 

GRAND LODGE OFFICERS FOR DISTRICT 29 
D. D. G. M.  R.W.  JEFF NOWAK  239-571-0935 
D. I.   R.H. TOM ELLIOTT  239-793-3467 

MENUS:  
12-9-13 
CHILLI  
GRILLED CHEESE SANDWICH 
COOKIES 

GREETINGS FROM THE SOUTH; 
  
2013 IS WINDING DOWN AND COMING TO A END . IT HAS BEEN A 
REAL HONOR TO BE YOUR JUNIOR WARDEN THIS YEAR. I EN-
JOYED THE FOOD AND FELLOWSHIP BEFORE AND AFTER THE 
MEETINGS. I HAVE ALSO ENJOYED PRESENTING MASONIC EDUCA-
TION AT EACH MEETING. IT HAS BEEN A GREAT JOURNEY FOR ME 
WITH ALL THE RESEARCH I CONDUCTED. I HAVE ENJOYED ALL 
THE DISCUSSION AND THE SHARING OF KNOWLEDGE THAT THE 
BROTHERS HAVE BESTOWED IN THE MEETINGS. I AM ALWAYS 
LEARNING SOMETHING NEW AND CONTINUING TO DO SO.  THANK 
YOU MY BROTHERS AND LET’S NOT FORGET WHAT THIS MONTH 
IS ALL ABOUT. 
THIS MONTH FOR MASONIC EDUCATION WE ARE TALKING ABOUT 
THE CEREMONY OF OPENING AND CLOSING THE LODGE. 
 
FRATERNALLY YOURS: 
 
DANIEL AKARD  
JUNIOR WARDEN 

FROM THE EAST; 
 
I HAVE HAD A GREAT TIME BEING IN THE EAST THESE PAST TWO 
YEARS. I FEELWE AS A LODGE HAVE GROWN AND MATURED 
 DURING THIS TIME. WE ARE BACK TO CONFERRING DEGREES 
AND EVEN DOING COURTESY WORK. OUR OFFICERS  AND  
MEMBERS ARE VISITING OTHER LODGES AND PARTICAPATING IN 
DISTRICT FUNCTIONS. 
I WANT TO WISH ALL THE BROTHERS AND THEIR FAMILIES A 
VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HEALTHY, HAPPY, AND  
PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR. 
I ALSO WISH THE NEW OFFICERS THE VERY BEST FOR NEXT YEAR 
AND PROMISE TO HELP THEM IN ANY WAY THAT I CAN. 
 
WORSHIPFUL MASTER PAUL GOEHLE 
 
ON THE NIGHT FOR ELECTION OF 2014 OFFICIERS,DECEMBER 
9TH, YOU WILL BE REQUIRED TO SHOW A CURRENT LEHIGH 
ACRES LODGE DUES CARD. I HAVE ALREADY CHECKED WITH 
THE D.D.G.M. REGUARDING THIS DECISION. 
 


